
 
 

RESPECTING Each Other 

The Cedar Practice operates a ZERO TOLERANCE policy 

OUR COMMITMENT 
 
 
The Cedar Practice is committed to working in partnership with their patients. 
 
 

OUR POLICY ON ABUSIVE BEHAVIOUR 
 
 

It is our policy that all staff will treat users of our services politely and with 
respect.  In return, we expect to be treated in the same way. 

 
This means that we will not accept verbal abuse, harassment or violence 

against either our staff or service users under any circumstances. 
 
 

Should either our staff or users of our services encounter any 
violence or threatening abusive behaviour, we will take firm 

action. 

 
 
 
 

 


